
Fort Walker (formerly Fort AP Hill) was downgraded from a Community Water System to a 
Non-Transient, Non-Community (NTNC) Water System in 2022 due to a decrease in 
population served. NTNC Drinking Water Systems are not required to complete a CCR. 

Information on Fort Walker’s Water Quality can be found on the Virginia Drinking Water 
Watch Website: https://vadwv.gecsws.com/
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